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I wholeheartedly support this bill.   

 

As a veteran, it is important to me to know that my brothers and sisters in arms are 

accorded the dignity they are due for their service to our state and nation.  

 

As an Oregonian, I applaud the fact that our state is at the forefront of providing this 

service for our deceased veterans.  To provide for a final, dignified burial, rather than 

letting their remains languish in both a literal and figurative dark corner.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

John McDonald 


